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gemma.coton@cherwell-dc.gov.uk; nick.cotter@cherwell-dc.gov.uk; matthew.hodgson@cherwell-dc.gov.uk; 
ian.middleton@cherwell-dc.gov.uk; adam.nell@cherwell-dc.gov.uk; angus.patrick@cherwell-dc.gov.uk; 
bryn.williams@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
Subject: Wroxton MX Planning Application No 21/00571/F
Importance: High

Dear Ms Magnuson
We are writing to express our ongoing concern about the above planning application, which you are recommending 
for approval. We feel very strongly that this application should be deferred in order that the conditions can be 
properly complied with (and enforced) and the relevant ward councillors can be consulted.
It has taken over 18 months to get to this point during which time the track and watercourse have fallen into 
disrepair and the Banbury MX has ceased to exit. There does not appear to have been any progress in meeting the 
poorly drafted, ambiguous conditions laid down at the Planning Committee meeting in June 2021. 
It is, however, still not too late for the Planning Committee to rethink the original decision. The applicants have not 
established any lawful use of the site; in fact, they withdrew their application for a lawful development certificate.
At the very least, CDC must guarantee to monitor and enforce in perpetuity all the agreed mitigation strategies.
We request that this letter be posted on Cherwell’s Planning Portal before tomorrow’s Planning Committee 
meeting.
Your sincerely
Andrew & Alison Higgins


